Crawdads' Season Opener Postponed

Written by Staff Reports
Thursday, 04 April 2013 18:08

The Hickory Crawdads' April 4th Opening Night game against the Greensboro Grasshoppers
has been postponed due to rain. The contest will be made up on Saturday, April 6th as part of a
doubleheader starting at 5:00 pm.

Friday, April 5th will now serve as the 'Dads season opening game. Gates open at 6:00 pm with
first pitch against the Grasshoppers scheduled for 7:00 pm. The first 1,000 fans in attendance
will receive a 2013 magnet schedule while the Grand Opening Fireworks Extravaganza is
scheduled for after the game.

The Crawdads will be in action all weekend long against the Grasshoppers. The first 1,000 fans
in attendance for Saturday's 5:00 pm doubleheader will receive a Long Sleeve T-Shirt. Sunday's
game is also scheduled for 5:00 pm with the first 1,000 fans taking home a team schedule
poster.

Any rainout ticket will serve as a voucher, redeemable for any future Crawdads game (upgrades
needed for 7/4 and 8/3). Tickets may be exchanged by visiting the Crawdads ticket office at the
main gate. For tickets to any 2013 Crawdads game, fans can visit the ticket office at LP Frans
Stadium, call the office at (828) 322-3000 or purchase online at www.hickorycrawdads.com.
Get Tickets:

For tickets to any 2013 Crawdads game, fans can visit the ticket office at LP Frans Stadium, call
the office at (828) 322-3000 or purchase online at www.hickorycrawdads.com.....Group outings,
corporate partnerships, Buffalo Wild Wings Claw Club memberships, Ticket Books and birthday
parties for the 2013 season are all available right now by calling the Front Office at (828)
322-3000. Individual Tickets for all 2013 home games can be purchased NOW by calling the
Front Office, or at Hickorycrawdads.com.




